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Report for the Head and Neck SIG 2019 
 
SIG Chair Mr Paolo Matteucci 
 
Mr Matteucci took over the Head and Neck SIG chair from Mr Stephen Morley in 2019. He has developed a 
plan to increase the activity of the SIG and engagement with the membership and in particular trainees over 
the next 3 years. 
 
The group met at the BAPRAS summer meeting in Bournemouth with representation from a number of 
members, BAPRAS council and PLASTA. The minutes are attached. 
 
There will not be a Head and Neck SIG at BAPRAS in December as Mr Matteucci will not be attending so 
the meeting has been adjourned until the Head and Neck SIG Study Day in Hull on the 14th February. 
 

Agenda for the coming year 

 
BAPRAS Head and Neck SIG Study Day February 2020 
 We intend to restart the previously undertaken annual Study Days with the unit hosting the Day 
rotating on an annual basis. 
 
Melanoma Focus Head and Neck Mucosal Melanoma Guideline development and review 
 The SIG chair has been asked to review and comment on these guidelines. When received these will 
be reviewed by a subgroup. The guidelines will then be discussed at the Study Day. 
 
Engagement with the NCIP Head and Neck GIRFT project and HES data collection portal projects. 
 
Further engagement with trainees interested in a career in Head and Neck Surgery 
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